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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution
July 10, 2025

Mr. Darrell Shockley

Director Chemical Plant Operations
Honeywell International Inc.

PO BOX 640

Orange, TX 77631

Re: Off-Permit/Operational Flexibility Notification Acknowledgment
Permit Number: 01533
Honeywell International Orange Plant
Polyethylene Wax Unit
Orange, Orange County
Regulated Entity Number: RN100217405
Customer Reference Number: CN600129159

Dear Mr. Shockley :

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has received your notification dated July 10, 2025, in
accordance with Title 30 Texas Administrative Code § 122.222 (30 TAC § 122.222) for the above-referenced
permit.

Based on an evaluation of the submitted information, we have determined that the action described in the
notification satisfies the criteria specified in 30 TAC § 122.222. Please maintain a copy of this letter and all
related documentation with your Title V Federal Operating Permit (FOP).

Please note that the above-referenced permit was not changed or revised in response to your notification. It is
the applicant’s responsibility to submit all required information as indicated in 30 TAC § 122.132, including
information describing the changes addressed in the Form OP Notify (Off-Permit/Operational Flexibility
Notification) with the renewal application in order to incorporate the changes resulting from the notification.
Although the FOP document has not been updated or revised at this time, please note that the applicable
requirements are enforceable as indicated in 30 TAC § 122.143(6).

In addition, it is the applicant’s responsibility to notify the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region
6 regarding off-permit/operational flexibility notification requirements as indicated in 30 TAC § 122.222(c). If
you have not already done so, send notification to the EPA by email, unless it is absolutely necessary to send a
hard copy. The EPA email address is: R6AirPermitsTX@epa.gov. If it is necessary to send hard copy
notifications, they should be submitted to the EPA Region 6 at the following address:

Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6
Air Permits Section (ARPE)

Renaissance Tower

1201 Elm St., Suite 500

Dallas, Texas 75270-2102

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. If you have any questions concerning this off
permit/operational flexibility action, please contact Operating Permits Section at (512) 239-1250 or write to
the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, Office of Air, Air Permits Division, MC-163, P.O. Box 13087,
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Austin, Texas 78711-3087.

This action is taken under authority delegated by the Executive Director of the TCEQ.

Sincerely,

émzcaow

Jesse E. Chacon, P.E., Manager

Operating Permits Section
Air Permits Division
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

Project Number : 38508
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